ULTRASOUND PATIENTS
PLEASE READ BELOW:

If you are here for an Ultrasound study with Penn State
Health, please be advised that you will be asked these
additional screening questions by the Sonographer prior to
performing your scan:

1. Do you have a pending Covid test?

2. In the past 10 days, have you personally tested positive
for Covid-19?

3. In the past 10 days, have you been exposed to another
person that recently tested positive for Covid-19?

4. Are you currently experiencing any Covid related
symptoms: fever, cough, congestion, sore throat, etc?

If the answer to any of the above is YES, we may need to
reschedule your Ultrasound study. Please speak with the front
desk staff for more information. Thank you for helping us keep

our staff well during these challenging times.
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